TO:

D.G., Head Instructor 

FROM:
T.S., Kayak Instructor

SUBJECT:
Instruction Gear Replacement Final Report

DATE:

November 14, 2000

On September 19, 2000 you requested an inventory of the gear currently in our instruction program. Upon completion of this inventory and inspection of our gear I recommended that we replace the majority of our instruction equipment. ERA’s commitment to providing “A Quality Whitewater Experience” mandates that we utilize only the finest equipment in our instruction program. I submitted a proposal on September 21, 2000 and after establishing appropriate search criteria, I began my research on the 23rd of September. 

All research has been completed as planned.  I have reached a conclusion, which is detailed in the final section of this report, Kayak Instruction Gear: Analysis and Recommendation for Replacement. 
I would like to thank the people who assisted me during this project. J.K, C.P, and R.M. played a vital role in establishing appropriate search criteria. K.K.’s experience in the instruction industry was helpful when during the evaluation process. S.P.’s knowledge of the outdoor retail business was invaluable; she helped me navigate through vendor catalogs and price indexes.  

Thank you for the opportunity to undertake this study. It was very interesting, and I believe it will improve our instruction program. If you have any questions about this project I will be happy to answer them for you. I look forward to researching other topics for you in the future. I can be reached at (828) ###-#### or via email at TS@hotmail.com. 

